
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
FARMINGTON PLANNING BOARD 
 Monday, July 8, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. 

 
Downstairs of the Community Center 

. 
      

The Farmington Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing at their regular 
monthly meeting on July 8, 2019, for the Western Maine Homeless Outreach 
homeless shelter application. The Public Hearing and regular meeting will be held 
at the Community Center located at 127 Middle Street.   
 
Any questions please feel free to call the Code Office at 778-5874. 

 
All interested parties are welcome to attend.  

 
Please note:  If you are physically unable to access any of the Town’s programs or services, please call  
778-6538 or TTD/TDD at 778-5873 so that accommodations can be made. 

 
 


